
NEWSLETTER 

A message from the 

PRINCIPAL Dates for Your 

DIARY  

2023  
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Thankfully the weather was on our 

side today; every class completed 

the obstacle course this morning 

and we had a brilliant time litter  

picking this afternoon — thank 

you to everyone that was able to 

come and help. 

Keep an eye on our social media 

for pictures!  

I thought that you may find this 

interesting regarding interactive 

gaming to help keep young people 

safe online: 

 Researchers and computer  

scientists at Bournemouth 

University have developed 

an online game called    

CyGamBit to teach children 

how to keep safe online. 

 Topics addressed within the 

game include cyber bullying, 

data theft, trolling, who we 

are online and health and 

wellbeing. 

 The game is played in 

groups of up to six and 

could be played in schools 

and other educational or 

social settings. 

 The leader of the project, 

Jane Henriksen-Bulmer has 

said that the game has been 

“designed for children aged 

between 8 and 12” to       

address the gaps in          

conversation between      

parents and children. 

 For more information, 

please visit https://

www.bournemouth.ac.uk/

news/2023-03-13/

interactive-gaming-help-

keep-young-people-safe-

online which is                    

Bournemouth University’s 

website. 

 

Emma Owner 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NO CLUBS NEXT WEEK 

 

Wednesday 29th March  

Oak Class Roman dress up day  

 

Thursday 30th March 

Easter service and dance show 

in the village hall. 

 

Friday 31st March  

M&M Theatre Company visit to 

perform ‘The Jungle Book’ 

LAST DAY OF TERM 

 

Monday 3rd April—Friday 14th 

April  

Easter holiday 

 

Monday 17th April  

Return to school 
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SUMMER 21/22  |  TQEA News-
letter 

 

 

  Big Norfolk Holiday Fun is back for 

Easter! Bookings are open now! 

The Big Norfolk Holiday Fun (BNHF)  

activity programme is run in partnership 

with Norfolk County Council, and  

provides holiday activities for children 

and young people aged 4-16 in Norfolk. 

Please follow the link for more details 

and how to book: 

https://www.activenorfolk.org/

public/bignorfolkholidayfun/ 

 

 

 

We would like to 
tell you about… 

This half 
term: Online 
Safety  

 

 

To keep up to date with the 

latest online safety  

information, please join 

Safer Schools by scanning 

the QR code below. 
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Club Timetable  

ATTENDANCE  
 

Our attendance this week was 92.4% 

The class with the highest attendance is  Oak class with 99% 

Well done to Oak class! 
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 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Before School  NO CLUBS   

After School  NEXT  WEEK   

  

This year we have added two mornings of maths, reading and SPAG sessions for our year 6 pupils to take part in 
over the Easter holidays. 

The sessions will be from 10am-12pm on the 12th and 14th April in Oak class. 

If you would like your child to take part, please email Miss Rickards on Oakclass@attrust.org.uk 

 

 

 



 

Well done to all the children who received 

awards in our Celebration Assembly this 

week. 

Lunch Menu 

MONDAY  27th March 

Macaroni Cheese (V) 

Vegetarian Sausage and mash (V) 

 

TUESDAY 28th March 

Chicken pie  

Cheese tomato pizza (V) 

 

WEDNESDAY 29th March 

Roast turkey 

Vegan sausage casserole (V) 

 

THURSDAY 30th March 

Beef Bolognese 

Vegetarian Bolognses (V) 

 

FRIDAY 31st March 

Breaded fish and chips 

Quorn dippers and chips (V) 

 

Ingredient lists provided by Chartwells 

are now on our website. 

We are nut FREE school—this 

includes products containing 

or made from nuts such as 

peanut butter.  

  

 

 

 

Celebration 
Assembly 
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Second hand 
uniform 

 
We have a selection of 
second hand uniform 

available to purchase at 
£1.00 per item. 

 
All monies raised go to 

FoSHA and back into the 
school. 

 
Please ask at reception if 
you would like to have a 
look at the rail before or 

after school. 

All About 
Wrap Around 

Club 

iceniprimary@attrust.org.uk  

01842 828275  

icenihockwold.attrust.org.uk 

@IceniHockwold 

Main Street, Hockwold, Thetford, 

Norfolk, IP26 4LP  
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We have an onsite Wrap 
Around  Facility from 7.30-

8.30am and 3-5.30pm Mon-
day to Friday. The staff who 
run this are members of our 

academy team and a first 
aider and safeguarding 

teacher is also always on 
site to ensure maximum 

safety. Please ask at  

reception for more infor-
mation.  


